
Simply Fun Childcare 
July 2022 - Newsletter

Dear Simply Fun Families,

SUMMER is officially here, let the fun begin!!!

We would like to wish you all a Happy Canada

Day. The daycare will be closed on Friday, July

1st.

Festivals and Events

• Canada Day (Stat Holiday) – July 1, 2022. 

• Beach Food Days – food trucks on weekends 
from early May until late August at Ocean 
Boulevard in Colwood. (May 6 to August 28, 
2022)

• Virtual Rogues – a show on a ship in Rock 
Bay at the North end of Store Street 
Admission is “pay what you can.” (Note: 
This is the event’s final year.) (June 23 to 
July 10, 2022)

• Northwest Deuce Days – a large car show 
that takes place just once every three years 
in Victoria’s Inner Harbour and on the lawns 
of the BC Legislature. (July 14 to 17, 2022)

• Sidney Street Market – a night market on 
Thursday evenings (from June 2 to 
September 1 in 2022).

CLOSURE DATE – SUMMER BREAK

Saturday (July 23rd) – Monday (August 1st)

Re-opening Date: 

Tuesday (August 2nd)

Happy Birthday

Shelbourne: Chloe
Finlayson: Cael, Cedric
McKenzie: Ryan, Eden

Mckenzie 2: Charlotte Avila

http://www.caravanstage.org/
https://www.sidneystreetmarket.com/
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